
Staff requests:  IF you have LARGE, bulky trash items, or cardboard– 

PLEASE use the dumpsters at the middle upper parking area, or on the south 

end of the main parking area– rather than trying to cram your items into the 

dockside trash containers near each dock gate…. We REALLY appreciate it! 

 

MANY boaters have not provided us insurance and registration infor-

mation– please bring these items to the office so we can update your file.  

 

We are continuing to monitor the dust control at the construction site to 

the west, but if you do observe what you believe to be unreasonable fugi-

tive dust, please take a picture, and contact both the Harbormaster's Office 

and the Bay Area Air Quality Management District complaint line at 800-

334-ODOR (6367). 

 

UPDATE :  BCDC  LIVE-ABOARD PERMIT APPLICATION 

 

The City has received BCDC’s approval for “live-aboards,” and the City 

Council began consideration of this item at their 7/19/18 meeting.  The City 

must now decide on a fee schedule for live aboard boats, and will con-

sider this in the next Council meeting. 

 

There is no “list” at this time and we will post updates as this changes.  The 

boaters to be first considered for this status will be those who have already 

had a boat here for 6 months.   REMEMBER: IF we are approved- all 

those who may need to  update their status SHOULD convert to the live-

aboard, as we will be MUCH more vigilant on the “3-night” rule going 

forward. 

 

The 2018 Kite Festival is planned for Saturday, August 4th! There will 

be food and beverages for sale, provided by our partners at the Sierra Point 

Yacht Club.  Additionally, there will be music, face painting, representatives 

from Parks and Recreation will be here to give away kites for those needing 

them, a cool old Fire truck to climb on, the Brisbane Police will have a 

booth, and we will have an “escape  this truck” attraction set up as well…  

COME FLY WITH US! 

 

Our door is always open, and we are grateful that you have chosen Brisbane 

Marina as your “home port!” 

 

Michael Hahn     

Harbormaster 

 

Brisbane Marina 

400 Sierra Point Parkway 

Brisbane, CA 94005 

 

CONTACT : 

   Phone: 650-583-6975  

   Fax:     650-583-6978  

   Email: harbormaster@ci.brisbane.ca.us 

   website: www.brisbaneca.org 

 

STAFF: 

 
   Harbormaster: 

     Michael Hahn 
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   Randy Breault        

 

              

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

It’s  Mid-Summer and the Marina is beautiful!  

Photo by M. Hahn 

2018 Tide Tables are here!  
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                   Sierra Point Yacht Club 
                            Quincy Bragg, Commodore 

 Friday Night Pot Luck 6-9 PM 

Beer Can Racing every Tuesday evening through August  

(see  SPYC website for details) 

Brunch at the Club, 1st & 3rd Sundays 

The NEW redwood cap rail on the Brisbane Marina Fishing Pier has 

been completed and it looks GREAT!   

Thanks to Chris Redfield and Doug Messing for their hard work!  


